
 

 
June 7, 2020 
 
 
To, 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited            BSE Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,                 Corporate Relationship Department  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,                     1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Bandra Kurla Complex,                  PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051            Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 
Fax: 022-26598237/38                     Fax: 022-22722061/41/39/37 
        

Company Code: PVR 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is with reference to the Initial Disclosure pursuant to SEBI Circular 
SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 (“SEBI Circular”) as 
submitted by the Company on May 23, 2019 to BSE Limited and June 17, 2019 to 
the National Stock Exchanges of India Limited. 
 
We would like to inform you that the credit rating of the Company up to January 
30, 2020 was AA- (by CRISIL and ICRA) and the same got upgraded to AA by 
CRISIL on January 31, 2020.  
 
Intimation for upgradation of the Credit rating was made by the Company to the 
stock exchanges vide our letter dated February 1, 2020. 
 
Accordingly, in terms of SEBI Circular, the Company qualifies to be a large 
corporate for the current Financial Year 2020-21. However, inadvertently the 
Company had filed the Initial Disclosure(s) during the Financial Year 2019-20.  
 
We therefore request you to kindly ignore and nullify the disclosures made to the 
stock exchanges on May 23, 2019 and June 17, 2019. 
 

An initial disclosure in terms of SEBI Circular for the current financial year is 
enclosed herewith as Annexure A. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
For PVR Limited 
 
 
 
 

Pankaj Dhawan 
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer 






